
November 1, 2024

Dear Caledonia Families,

We are reaching out to provide a quick update on the remodel of Ralph E. Meyers
Stadium. The site will now be closed beginning on Tuesday, November 5 - a bit earlier
than we initially anticipated. The project timeline remains the same, with improvements
expected to continue through August 2025.

As a reminder, the entire stadium area will be closed to the public during
construction. Thank you for your flexibility and understanding as we move forward
with these exciting upgrades to our facilities. If you have any questions, please reach
out to your building.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration


